
 

 

 
Our Ref  JP/AH/RMO 
 
 
8th December 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 

Year 11 Report Letter 
 
 
Please note that your child’s first report for the 23/24 academic year is being sent to you 
via the WeDuc app today. 
 
This report provides you with an overview about your child’s attitude to learning broken 
down into effort, approach to learning and homework. 
 
You are also receiving the following information: 
 

Baseline Grade 
 

This is the grade your child is expected to achieve based on their 
KS2 SATs data; we use an application called the ‘Fisher Family 
Trust’ (FFT) to help us produce this grade.  
 

Mock Exam Result 
 

This is the grade your child received in their recent mock exams.  
If this is blank it is either because your child did not complete a 
mock paper in this subject or there was no mock required for this 
subject. 
 

Mock Exam 
Percentage 
 

This is the raw percentage score your child received each 
subject.  If this is blank it is either because your child did not 
complete a mock paper in this subject or there was no mock 
required for this subject. 
 

End of Year 11 
Predicted Grade 
 

This is the grade your child’s teacher believes they will be 
awarded at the end of Year 11 if they continue their current 
progress path. 
 

 
We have also shared your child’s reading age on this report, and your child’s reading age 
should be in line with their current age.  If it is not, then it means they are behind in their 
reading ability.  If this ready age is blank, it means we are due to test your child again soon 
to update this information. 
 
  



 

 

It is vital you and your child understand the importance of this information. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact postbox via email 
postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk or contact the school by calling 01902 558222. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

      
 
Mr Phillips      Mr Hill 
Headteacher     Assistant Headteacher 
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